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www.aopa.org

April 2, 2015

Brett Godown

Airport Manager

Salinas Municipal Airport
30 Mortsen Avenue
Salinas, CA 93905

Dear Brett,

This letter is to confirm that as a part of our agreement with the Salinas Municipal Airport to
hold an AOPA Fly-In on Friday, May 15 through Saturday, May 16, 2015, AOPA will provide
certificates of insurance with the following parties named as “additional insured”: the City of
Salinas, the Salinas Municipal Airport, Jet West, and any other airport leaseholders or property
owners on whose property we conduct any elements of our event to be determined in
cooperation with you.

These certificates of insurance will evidence general liability coverage no less than $2,000,000,
combined single limit equal or split limits equal to and not less than Two Million Dollars
($2,000,000), for bodily injury and property damage with respect to each occurrence.

These certificates of insurance will be issued upon receipt of a signed Airport Use and License
Agreement that is currently being presented to the Salinas City Council.

We are looking forward to working with you all for a fantastic event this May. Please advise of
any other information you may need at this time.

All the best,
Chris Eads

AOPA Director of Qutreach and Events
301-695-2183
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